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Key Vocabulary 

Inputs – A message sent to a 
device 

Process – The way the device 
acts on the message 

Outputs – Something that is 
sent out by the device 

Search Engine Results Page 
(SERP) – Tis is a list of web 
pages, images and videos 
generated by search engines in 
response to inputted search 
terms 

Screen Time – Time spent using 
a device such as a computer, 
phone, TV or games console 

Web Crawler – A computer 
program that crawls across the 
world wide web to find and 
index pages for search engines, 
it’s sometimes called a spider 

Search Engine Optimisation 
(SEO) – The process of getting 
more clicks onto a webpage 
from a search engine by 
improving the webpage content. 

Cookies – A small amount of 
data generated by a website 
and saved by a web browser, so 
they can remember information 
about a user 



 Computing Knowledge Organiser: Computing Systems and Networks – Systems and Searching 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A router is 

something 

that finds a 

route between 

networks to 

connect them. 

Router 

Internet 

The internet is a network of networks 

used all around the world to share 

information and communicate 



 

Name:___________________________    Year:___________________  Assessment mark: (1-9)_____________________ 

Assessment Questions: To be completed at the start of the unit and then repeated at the end of the topic 

1. What is an input, process and output? 

Beginning of the Unit End of the Unit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Can you give an example of an input, process and output system? 

Beginning of the Unit End of the Unit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3. How does a router work? 

Beginning of the Unit End of the Unit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

4. What is a search engine and name 3 different search engines. 

Beginning of the Unit End of the Unit 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5. What is a spider or web crawler used for? 

Beginning of the Unit End of the Unit 

  

 

 

 

 

 

6. Who is George Boole? 

Beginning of the Unit End of the Unit 

  

 

 

 

 

 


